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Q1. Name Department of Natural Resources Staff

Q2. Email address SEPACENTER@DNR.WA.gov

Q3. Are you part of an Agency or Organization? Yes (please specify)

Washington Department of Natural Resources

Q4. Share any comment

Washington Department of Natural Resources (DNR) Staff does not have any issues with the overall Gould Well water rights

transfer that is dependent upon a favorable permitting determination by WA EFSEC. In addition, based on its initial review,

DNR Staff does not have any issues with the proposal to convert approximately 2.25 acres of DNR agricultural land to a

graveled road and level stackyard (please see p. 7 of the EFSEC Staff Memorandum). However, DNR Staff does note that it

will need to work with the Certificate Holder to ensure that the proposed layout of the road and staging area minimizes

impacts to the existing agriculture lessee’s current farming operations (including harvest) based on the terms of the existing

lease in place.

Q5. Upload your document (optional) not answered

Q6. Upload a picture (optional) not answered

Q7. Did you also share a video? No

Q8. What is the title of your video? not answered


	1



